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REPAIRS TO SCOTT HAMILTON OVERPASS ON 
INTERSTATE 30 IN LITTLE ROCK COMPLETE 

 

LITTLE ROCK (4-19) – Bridge repair that required the temporary closure of the Scott 
Hamilton overpass on Interstate 30 in Little Rock has been completed, according to 
Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
Traffic on the bridge is now fully open in both directions. Eastbound lanes on Interstate 30 
that were closed during the repair process are open too. Westbound traffic was not 
affected. 
 
The Scott Hamilton bridge is approximately 50 years old and 260 feet in length. It carries 
about 9,500 vehicles per day.  
 
Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway 
work zones.  Additional travel related information can be found at 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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